
 
DIABLO MUNICIPAL ADVISORY COUNCIL 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
OF REGULARLY SCHEDULED  

BOARD MEETING  
 

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Board Meeting of the Diablo 
Municipal Advisory Council (DMAC) scheduled for June 10, 2024  
has been cancelled. 

The next DMAC Regular Board Meeting is scheduled for August 12, 2024 
at 6:00 p.m. at Diablo Country Club Curtola Room.  
 
 
     Diablo Community Services District by, 
 
     Kathy Torru, General Manager 
	


